
From: Chui, Bianca (CPC)
To: Jalipa, Brent (BOS)
Subject: Statement on Retroactivity – File No. 250234
Date: Thursday, April 17, 2025 2:48:05 PM

Hi Brent,
 
Please see below the statement on retroactivity for File No. 250234 – HUD PRO Housing
Grant:
 
 
Statement on Retroactivity
 
The City and County of San Francisco received the official notice of award from HUD on
January 24, 2025, with a grant term start date of January 22, 2025. Due to the timing of the
award notification, internal coordination, and the legislative calendar, the resolution to accept
and expend the grant was formally introduced to the Board of Supervisors on March 11, 2025,
after the grant term had already begun.
 
For this reason, the resolution includes retroactive approval language to align with the grant’s
official start date as specified in the HUD agreement.
 
 
Please let me know if you need anything else.
 
Best,
Bianca
 
Bianca Chui, Budget and Grants Analyst
Finance | Administration
San Francisco Planning
49 South Van Ness Avenue, Suite 1400, San Francisco, CA 94103
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